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Variety - "Gabrielle Carteris Urges SAG-AFTRA
Members To Support Video Game Strike"
January 26, 2017

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article published
by Variety on Jan. 26. The article, "Gabrielle Carteris Urges SAG-AFTRA
Members to Support Video Game Strike," talks about the ongoing video
game voice actors' strike.
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